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Oscott Academy, The Underground, St Martin’s Church Centre,
140 Witton Lodge Road, Erdington, Birmingham, B23 5AP

Email: stewart.dance@oscottacademy.co.uk
Telephone: 0121 448 2585 - 07411 700987

16th December 2019

Autumn News Letter
Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term students have worked very hard towards early Functional Skill exams in English and Maths at both level 1 and level 2. We want to say a huge well done to all of the students who sat exams and we wish you all the best as we await the results. 
The current focus is now both GCSE English Language and Maths, alongside further Functional Skill studies. This term we welcome Janssen Moyo to the staff team. Janssen will be working as our Learning Mentor, supporting students learning. 

[image: image2.jpg]We are also pleased to announce that we are now working in partnership with Foundations 4 the Future, who are delivering our PE sessions. We have two new sports coaches, Calum and Luke who will be delivering the PE sessions each afternoon.  

As we approach the Christmas break, we wish you a merry Christmas and happy New Year. School reopens on Tuesday 7th January 2020. 

Can I please take this opportunity to stress the importance of strong school attendance. Attendance matters!
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Attendance during one school
year

Equals - days absent

Which is approximately
weeks absent

Which means this number of
lessons missed

95% 9 days 2 weeks 50 lessons
90% 19 days 4 weeks 100 lessons
85% 29 days 6 weeks 150 lessons
80% 38 days 8 weeks 200 lessons
75% 48 days 10 weeks 250 lessons
70% 57 days 11.5 weeks 290 lessons
65% 67 days 13.5 weeks 340 lessons
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Oscott Academy is a registered independent school DfE 330/6018
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